Date: April 7, 2010

Subject: 0383-EX-RR-2009 and 0384-EX-RR-2009

To OET Staff:

Please dismiss the subject outstanding applications for WE2XXA and WE2XWZ for
Enexus Energy Corporation. These licenses are no longer required. If you have any
questions concerning this matter, please contact Theresa Wrape-Lee at 501-340-3116.
Thank you.

Respectfully,
Theresa Wrape-Lee
Licensing Agent, Entergy Corporation and EEC



